has been in the Waverly Terrace district on 29th Street.
Students have lined their cars along the shaded streets,
occasionally blocked private driveways and sometimes blasted late sleepers with loud music.
To show their appreciation to neighborhood resi-

For two years, the main campus of Columbus High

dents for their tolerance, girls Junior Civitan members had a reception for residents March 16.

Club president Stephanie Z. Adams welcomed the residents and presented a picture of Columbus High graduate Carson McCullers to Roy Judah, Columbus High head librarian, for the memorabilia

room of the new Columbus High School library. -